
Diary Dates 
 

Wednesday17th October-   Friday 

19th October  
Year 6 residential 

Thursday 25th October  Christian values day 

Thursday 25th October School closes for half term (3:15 pm) 

Friday 26th October  INSET Day (school closed) 

Monday 5th November Children return to school (8:50 am) 

Wednesday 7th November  Year 2 parents workshop 

Friday 9th November  Remembrance activity day 

Wednesday 28th November  EYFS Maths workshop 

Tuesday 18th December  Nativity (2:00 pm in Church) 

Tuesday 18th December Key Stage 2 party 

Wednesday 19th December  Christmas service in church 

Wednesday 19th December Key Stage 1 Christmas Party (pm) 

Thursday 20th December Christmas Concert (4:00 pm) 

Friday 21st December Carols round the tree 

Friday 21st December School closes for Christmas (3:15 pm) 

Monday 7th January Children return to school (8:50 am) 

 
 

‘With God’s help we work together to help each child fulfil their potential.’ 

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Stars of the week 

Dormice . . . . . . . . Minh Anh 

Robins . . . . . . . . . . Nina M 

Hedgehogs . . . . . .Jesse 

Squirrels. . . . . . . . . Anna 

Badgers . . . . . . . . .Evie 

Rabbits . . . . . . . . . Phoebe 

Foxes. . . . . . . . . . . Erin 

Eagles. . . . . . . . . . Salman 

Otters . . . . . . . . . . Kareem 

Deer.  . . . . . . . . . . Olivia 

Owls . . . . . . . . . . . Brajan 

 

Attendance 

This week our 

attendance has been 

97.2%. The best 

attendance was 100% 

Squirrels Class. Well done! 

Tel: 01482 305740    

Email:admin@nsj.hull.sch.uk 

Headteacher: Mrs S Wilson BEd, NPQH 

Follow us on facebook 

@newlandstjohn + twitter 

@newlandstjohns  

Web: https://nsjhull.com  

Erasmus 

This week we have been part of an Erasmus+ project, funded by the 

EU, enabling us to share good practice regarding food education 

with partners across Europe. On Wednesday the team visited 

Newland St John’s and were shown the allotment by Squirrels class. 

The visitors were overwhelmed with what they saw. They particularly 

commented on how polite and articulate the children were, as well 

as being very impressed with the range of activities that go on in 

school. Our Twitter feed will give you an idea of the week’s activities.  

NYCGB choir auditions 

If you’re passionate about singing in choirs and vocal 

ensembles and want to make music with the best young 

singers of your age from around the UK, then an audition for 

the National Youth Choirs of Great Britain (NYCGB) could be 

the start of something amazing. NYCGB is holding auditions in 

Hull on Saturday 10th November at the Albemarle Music Centre 

for anyone interested in joining NYCGB choirs and would love 

to hear as many talented young singers as possible. 

Parents/Carers 

If someone else is 

collecting your child from 

school, please call the 

office before lunchtime so 

we can inform teachers. 

https://nsjhull.com/

